
 
DATE  8th October 2014 
 
Luckily the weather held out for us on Tuesday as we had more Minor Singles 
Championships being played as well as the first round of the Consistency Singles. 
 
Results of the Minor Singles played Thursday: - Lorraine Cannon def Wendy 
Elliott, Mary Bennett def Eleanore Russell, further results - Wendy Kennedy def 
Barbara Owens and Barbara Standen def Lynne Robertson, Mary Bennett def Denise 
Franklin. Weather permitting the final will be played on Tuesday 14th October. 
 
Results from the Consistency Singles: - Hazel Durrant def Pat Murphy, Val Bott 
def Jenny Wallis, Pat Morrison def Maureen Scholz, Eveline Ramsay def Beth Hicks, 
Wendy Elliott def Margaret Edwards, Jud Brady def  Margaret Doyle, Karen 
McFarlane def Eleanore Russell, Rhonda Evans def Jan Opitz, Judy Scholz def 
Lorraine Cannon. Many thanks to Neville Schwartz for umpiring and to all the 
markers. Special thanks to our male markers Frank Edwards, Graeme Light and Jim 
Burge. 
 
Lucky rink winners: - 1st Pat Morrison and marker Norma Schwartz – 2nd Bonnie 
Weatherley, Ingrid Code, Trish Mitchell and Joan Bird – Consolation Margaret Doyle 
and marker Graeme Light. 
 
60 Club: - Beth Hicks, Zelle Cook, Dawn Olsen 
 
Raffles: - 1st Frances Green 2nd Pat McNeill 3rd Margaret Edwards 
 
Welcome back to bowls to Carol Banks, Noelene Williams and Margaret Halliday who 
all played a half game; you certainly haven’t lost your touch. 
 
Congratulations to Pat and Graeme Light on their 50th Wedding Anniversary, and a 
Happy Birthday to Pat Murphy. 
 
Circuit Training with Shirley and Margaret is continuing on Friday mornings 10.00am 
start weather permitting.   
 
There will not be any social bowls on Saturday due to the members’ only day which 
has a 9.30 am start.   
 
The Pennant List will be taken down in two weeks time, so if you would like to play 
pennants next year please put your name down. 
 
The District Championship Entry forms for 2015 are on the board.  
 
Encouragement Day is on 25th November – if you would like to play and haven’t got 
a team see Carol Bowman and she will make every effort to help you make up a 
team. 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a 
speedy recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 



 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only 
please ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  
 


